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The United Kingdom's Financial Conduct Authority (the FCA) has issued a press release

con(rming the extension of the deadline for noti(cations for the Temporary Permissions Regime

(the TPR).

For more information on the TPR, please refer to our initial brie(ng here, and to the FCA

website.

Initially set for 28 March, the date has been amended to re0ect recent developments in the

process of withdrawal of the United Kingdom from the European Union and is now set for 30

October 2019.

In the press release, the FCA has restated its intention to make use of the temporary transitional

power vested with under the EU (Withdrawal) Act 2018, in order to ensure that (rms and other

regulated entities continue to comply with their regulatory obligations.

Moreover, should the United Kingdom leave the European Union without an implementation

period, the FCA stated it will not take a strict liability approach, ie take enforcement action

against regulated entities for not meeting all requirements straight away, should they provide

evidence of having taken reasonable steps to prepare to meet the new obligations by the date of

exit.

However, additional time should be used to prepare to meet these obligations.

Should you have any queries, please contact Ogier's team in Luxembourg.

About Ogier

Ogier is a professional services (rm with the knowledge and expertise to handle the most

demanding and complex transactions and provide expert, e;cient and cost-e<ective services

to all our clients. We regularly win awards for the quality of our client service, our work and our
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https://www.ogier.com/publications/financial-conduct-authority-opens-notifications-for-temporary-permissions-regime-in-case-of-no-deal
https://www.fca.org.uk/brexit/temporary-permissions-regime


people.

Disclaimer

This client brie(ng has been prepared for clients and professional associates of Ogier. The

information and expressions of opinion which it contains are not intended to be a

comprehensive study or to provide legal advice and should not be treated as a substitute for

speci(c advice concerning individual situations.

Regulatory information can be found under Legal Notice
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